
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
18th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 9th of 

February 2022. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

• The board ratified the Special Education Needs policy which will be available on the 

school website. 

• The board reviewed responses to the recent parental homework survey and reviewed the 

homework policy. 

• The board wish to congratulate Ms. Julie Brennan & her husband Aidan on the birth of their 

baby girl Hazel. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 
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